
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
              Newsletter – July 2012 
         

 
 

 
 
          
 
 

 
 

With all our District Finals now completed, we want to commend all our producers for a job well 
done!  Over 150 buckles, over 30 saddles and many other rope bags, halters, breast collars, 
saddle pads, jackets and other prizes were awarded throughout the various districts!   
A lot of time and effort goes in to putting a district on.  Be sure to thank your local producers for 
all their hard work. We look forward to putting together a great district schedule again next year. 

 
We are really excited about bringing you all the results from the OTRA Finals in next month’s 
newsletter!  Our staff and sponsors put a lot of time and effort in to putting the Finals prize line 
together…so watch for upcoming information on who wins the truck, trailer and other prizes!! 
 
Enjoy your summer and ‘stay cool’!! 
 
 
All our best to all of you,  

         Tim & Whitney McCright                                                                                                                                   


